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I strongly object to SB 803. It will not be a benefit to Oregon industries and will result 

in a loss of jobs and State revenue. I see this as another short sightedness by 

government with no real practical knowledge of the hardship this will cause 

Oregonians who haul freight, deliver food to grocery stores, run equipment to build 

roads, fish in our the ocean or log our forests to build houses…. As usual no common 

sense in government!  


